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Chautauqua Studios  

Visit the Chautauqua 

Studios Vimeo page.  

Look for the tab under the Student 

Life menu on the CES website. 

Paper Towel Patrol 

The Chautauqua Green Team  

is leading the way in CES’s 

commitment to reduce,    

reuse and recycle. 

One of the goals for the school is to reduce our 

paper towel usage in half.  Students have been 

giving helpful towel-tips during the morning  

announcements, including shaking excess water 

from your hands before wiping them dry and 

using only one towel instead of two or three.  

The Green Team also helped facilitate getting 

cloth towels into classrooms to help with spills. 

Chautauqua Shines  

In each issue of Chautauqua Shines 

we’ll share what’s happening at 

Chautauqua and give you a glimpse 

of the social, artistic and academic 

culture of our school. 

Much of what we share in Chautau-

qua Shines is found on our school 

website.   

We hope you take some time to 

visit us at: 

http://www.vashonsd.org/ces 

The Salmon Have Returned! 
Each year, the 5th grade classes raise salmon 

eggs to be released into Judd Creek later in 

the Spring  

This year’s eggs are beginning to hatch!  They 

are located at the top of the stairs on the 3rd 

floor if you’d like to take a peek. 

http://www.vashonsd.org/Domain/8
http://www.vashonsd.org/domain/102
http://www.vashonsd.org/Domain/8


At Chautauqua we focus on Respect for SOLE 

SOLE stands for Self, Others, Learning and Environment...SOLE...and we all try to 

show respect for each of them every day.   

Check out the SOLE Center on our website. 

As part of our school-wide culture, SOLE is encouraged 

throughout the school. 

Students Show SOLE for Those Beyond the School 

CES students are often involved in helping local and global causes. 

Making Friends                    

and Stopping Bullies 

Chautauqua students enjoyed the 

Taproot Theatre’s presentation of 

“Camp Super Friend”, a play about 

making friends and recognizing,     

refusing and reporting Bullying. 

These ideas are often discussed in 

classrooms during our Second Step 

December Food Drive 

Led by Glenda Berliner’s multi-age class, the CES Food Drive collected 570 pounds 

of food last December for the Vashon Food Bank. 

http://www.vashonsd.org/domain/339
http://taproottheatre.org/schools/
http://www.vashonfoodbank.org/01_Home/index.shtml


Martin Luther King Jr. Assembly 
Students and staff joined together to honor the legacy of Martin Luther King Jr. dur-
ing a special assembly on Friday, January 13th.  Students highlighted the Civil Rights 
movement with words and song. 

Spanish Art Class Creations 
Under the guidance of Spanish Art teacher Victoria Hopper,   
4th & 5th grade classes created abstract collages inspired by 
the works of Spanish artist Joan Miro. Students each painted a 
panel which were joined together to create the larger picture. 

http://www.joan-miro.net/


PTSA Science Night 
 

The PSTA Science Night on Friday, January 20th gave students the chance to explore 
the many facets of science, including robotics and simple machines. 

Waves  
Science teacher Mary Elhardt guided Barron Steffen’s 4th grade class in a lesson 

about waves.  Students were able to make predictions and test their theories. 

http://vashonptsa.org/Home



